
 

 

              
 
 
 

5th July 2024 
       

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Reception End of Year Assembly 
Parents/Carers of Reception children are invited to a special end of year assembly on Friday 19th July at 1.30.  
This will be an opportunity to find out about all the things the children have done throughout the year. Children can 
be taken home afterwards.  
 
Festival Day 
Next Friday 12th July we will be holding a festival day for all of our children at Moor Lane. Infant children will be 
taken to Moor Lane and brought back to school in time for home time. All children will have a picnic packed lunch 
provided by school unless they are already on packed lunch and want to bring their own. Children still need to be 
in school uniform.  
 
Summer Fair 
Our Summer Fayre will take place on Tuesday 16th July, morning at Church Street and afternoon at Moor Lane.  
If you have any toiletries, chocolate, sweets or bottles for our tombola and raffle these will be gratefully accepted. 
Also if anyone is able to get donations from their place of work for the fayre this would also be gratefully accepted.  
 
Open Afternoons 
As stated in the diary dates earlier this term we will be holding an open afternoon Monday 8th July at Church 
Street and on Thursday 11th July at Moor Lane where you can speak informally to your child’s teacher and have 
a look at the work your child has done over the year with your child. The time for these sessions will be from 2 till 
5pm, however if you would like a more formal meeting with your child’s class teacher please contact them to make 
an appointment. Teachers will have results of assessments next week, end of year reports will follow the week 
after.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


